
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In The Matter of the Application of 
Co-Mo Comm, Inc. for Authorization to 
Expand Video Service to Additional 
Areas 

) 
)   Case No. KA-2024-0007 
) 
) 

 

SUPPLEMENT TO APPLICATION 
 
 

COMES NOW Co-Mo Comm, Inc., (“Company”), in response to the 

Commission’s Notice of Deficiency in this matter, to present a chart showing the 

fee amount for each of the political subdivisions sought to be added and the new 

fee amount for one existing political subdivision. 

 

Missouri Political Subdivision % 
Fee 

Columbia 5 

Hayti Heights 0 

Hayti 5 

Jonesburg 0 

Diehlstadt 0 

Haywood City 3 

North Lilbourn 5 

Bollinger County 0 

Sikeston 1 5 

 
This chart was included in Company’s original draft of the Notice of Change 

Application in this case, as it has been in each of the Company’s previous Notice 

of Change Applications,2 but was deleted before filing based on the model Notice 

 
1 Previously approved in MO PSC Case No.  KA-2018-0245, reflects updated Franchise Fee  
 
2 Case Nos. KA-2016-0328, KA-2018-0245, KA-2019-0034, KA-2021-0089, and KA-2021-0306. 



of Change form provided by the Commission on its website. The fee amount for 

each political subdivision, as shown on this chart, was carefully entered into EFIS 

as part of the filing process in this case. 

 
WHEREFORE, the Company requests that the Commission issue its order 

granting the change in service area as listed in the affidavit filed on July 18, 

2023 in this matter. 

 
Respectfully submitted,  

      /s/ William D. Steinmeier  
      _______________________________  
      William D. Steinmeier, MoBar #25689 
      WILLIAM D. STEINMEIER, P.C.  
      2031 Tower Drive 
      Jefferson City, MO 65109 
      Phone: 573-659-8672 
      Email:  wds@wdspc.com  
 

       COUNSEL FOR CO-MO COMM, INC. 
 
 
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I do hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the foregoing document has 

been served electronically on the PSC Staff Counsel’s office (at 

staffcounselservice@psc.mo.gov) and on the Office of the Public Counsel (at 

opcservice@opc.mo.gov) on this 20th day of July 2023. 

 

      /s/ William D. Steinmeier  
William  D. Steinmeier 

 



 


